Please approve HB 2740. Oregon enjoys growing tax revenue generated by liquor agents, almost 9M in December, 2020 alone.
Legislated increases in minimum wage, rising rents and insurance costs, and significant costs in shoplifting and burglaries impacts
these stores ability to provide competitive wages to employees, and invest in improving the business.



